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Thank you for your request received on 25 June 2019 via the Ministry of Health requesting 
information under the Official Information Act 1982, regarding  Electronic Health Records.   

You requested: 

“… I am requested (sic) whether each respective DHB and GP have 
implemented an electronic health record.” 

The information pertaining to your request is below.   
 

Name of DHB 
Is an Electronic Health 
Record in place? Date of Implementation 

Do GPs have access to 
Electronic Health 
Record? 

Can Patients access 
any of/all of their 
Electronic Health 
Record? 

Hutt Valley District Health 
Board YES circa 2008 YES NO 

 

Hutt Valley DHB is does not have this information for the 20 or so General Practices in the Hutt Valley 
region.  Therefore we decline your request. You could direct your enquiry to each of those General 
Practices. A list of these practices can be found on the URL below: 

http://teawakairangihealth.org.nz/practice-info/practice-information-fees/ 
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